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29  July 2015 

 

TO:  ALL COUNCILLORS 
    

You are hereby summonsed to attend An Extraordinary Meeting of the Parish 

Council which will be held on Monday, 3 August 2015 in The Library, High Road,  

North Weald at 6.45pm to transact the business shown in the Agenda below. 

 

Cyril Hawkins 

 

Chairman of the Council  

 
Members of the public and press are invited to attend this meeting 

PLEASE NOTE THE TIME OF THIS MEETING 
 
 

 

 

AGENDA 
 

 

1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 
 

To RECEIVE any apologies for absence. 

 

2. OTHER ABSENCES 
 

To NOTE any absences for which no apology has been received. 

 

3. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 
 

To RECEIVE any Declarations of Interest by Members 

A Member with a personal interest in a matter must consider whether it is a Disclosable 

Pecuniary, Non Pecuniary or Other Pecuniary Interest, and declare it accordingly. A  

Member who is unsure as to how to declare their interest should seek independent advice. 

      

     4.   QUESTIONS FROM MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC 
 

To RECEIVE questions from members of the public. 

In accordance with an agreed procedure, the time allocated for public questions shall be 

limited to 15 minutes or such other period determined by the Chairman of the Meeting. 
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     5.    NEIGHBOURHOOD AREA PLAN 
 Members were previously circulated copies of a letter from Epping Forest District Council, 

 together with an email from Green Planning Studios, which included an opinion from 

 Michael Rudd, the Barrister representing the Parish Council. 
 

 As Members are aware, the decision was taken to go forward with the Judicial Review at the  

 22
nd

 June Extraordinary Meeting, however, due to the content of both the letter and the email, 

 a decision was necessary to be taken by the 23
rd

 July whether or not to continue with the  

 Judicial Review process.   

 

 The Clerk circulated a letter, which was self explanatory, advising Members that a decision 

 needed to be taken at extremely short notice.  Three Members of this Council signed a 

 notification to this effect, thereby this is why this meeting has been called to RATIFY this 

 decision. 

 

 Due to this Council being in recess during August, Members are respectfully asked to leave 

 any discussions on this matter until the Full Parish Council Meeting to be held in September. 

  

 

   

 

 

         


